
Special Event !
 Contributed by Yannick KREMPP
Wednesday, 26 January 2011
Last Updated Tuesday, 08 February 2011



People interested in learning about new opportunities for 2-photon

microscopy at CIF are invited to attend the following





 





	

		

			 

		

	





  CIF special

workshop 





  &ldquo;Two-photon microscopy





and 





new technological developments at CIF&rdquo;





 Wednesday,

February 9th 2011 at 12:15 pm





in the &ldquo;Petit Auditoire de l&rsquo;Ecole de Médecine&rdquo;





Department of

Cellular Biology and Morphology





University of Lausanne





Rue du Bugnon

9, 1005 Lausanne
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We will

review the existing technology and present our new custom-made live imaging 2-photon

microscope (link).

We will also discuss future developments of optical imaging technologies that

we plan to make accessible to the FBM community. People interested in these new

perspectives of the CIF activities will be welcome to make suggestions and

express their needs. From these discussions, the CIF and the FBM will evaluate what

type of technological developments to undertake for the benefit of CIF users. No

registration is needed.





 The CIF development team.





For more

information contact Christophe Lamy (021 692 5117 // christophe.lamy@unil.ch)

or Jean-Yves Chatton (021 692 5106 // jean-yves.chatton@unil.ch).





 Please fill this survey : CIF 2P Survey 
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